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JMI Chancellor and VC discussed plans for convocation and centenary celebrations 
 

Jamia Millia Islamia(JMI) Vice-Chancellor Prof. Najma Akhtar met the Hon’ble Governor of 
Manipur and Chancellor of the university Dr. Najma Heptulla and discussed plans for the 
convocation tentatively scheduled in October/November 2019 and inviting the Hon’ble President 
of India Shri Ramnath Kovind as the Chief Guest on the occasion.    
 
During the meeting at Manipur Bhawan, New Delhi, the Vice-Chancellor also briefed the 
Chancellor about her recent meetings with the Hon’ble President and Hon’ble Prime Minister 
Shri Narendra Modi. 
 
In her meeting with the Hon’ble President earlier this month Prof. Akhtar, besides informing him 
about the academic and research activities of JMI, had requested him to come for the university’s 
convocation. 
 
Subsequently, she had called on the Hon’ble Prime Minister and had requested him for special 
grant-in-aid for the university’s centenary celebrations next year as well as his support for setting 
up a medical college-cum-hospital in the university.    
 
Both the Chancellor and the Vice-Chancellor also discussed about the programs for the 
centenary celebrations of the university.    
 
Prof. Akhtar also informed the Chancellor about the academic and other related activities 
including peaceful conduct of examinations and admissions process for the new academic 
session. 
 
The Hon’ble Governor told the VC that she is planning to involve JMI faculties and students in 
mega conferences she is getting organized in Manipur. She appreciated the Vice-Chancellor’s 
efforts to further improve academic and research activities and expressed satisfaction over JMI’s 
continuous enhanced rankings. 
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